
July 16, 1999 

VIA HAND DELIVERY 

Ms. Blanca S. Bayo, Director 
Division of Records and Reporting 
The Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oaks Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 

~90000 -w 

Re: CONFIDENTIAL MATERIALS 
Response to Staff Data Request regarding PICC "Passthrough" Charges 
and Universal Service Fees dated June 30, 1999. 

Dear Ms. Bayo, 

Enclosed in response to a data request dated June 30, 1999 from the Division of 
Communications is a confidential copy of the response to Item l(d) regarding rate 
changes to be made by the LECs which will reduce access charges paid by the company 
and the affects of those changes on the company. 

The information in this response is proprietary confidential business information 
of MCI WorldCom, Inc., and its operating subsidiaries, within the meaning of Section 
364.183(1), Florida Statutes. This response contains extremely sensitive business plans 
relating to competitive interests, and the public disclosure of this information would 
impair the competitive business of MCI WorldCom, Inc., and its operating subsidiaries. 

One copy is enclosed which highlights the information for which MCI 
WorldCom, Inc., and its operating subsidiaries, claims confidentiality. Two redacted 
copies are also enclosed. 

MCI WorldCom, Inc., and its operating subsidiaries, requests that this information 
be returned to them once the staff has completed its analysis. 

If you have any questions, please call at your convenience, 

Sincerely, 
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STATE OF FLORIDA 


DIVISION OF REcORDS & REpORTING Commissioners: 
BLANCA S. BAYO JOE GARCIA, CHAIRMAN 
DIRECTORJ. TERRY DEASON 
(850) 413-6770SUSAN F. CLARK 

E. LEON JACOBS, JR. 

llublit 6trbict QCommi��ion 
February 8, 2000 

MCI WorldCom 
Attention: Donna Canzano McNulty 
325 John Knox Road 

Tallahassee, Florida OQOooo-pu 
Re: Return of Confidential Document(s) to the Source 

Dear Ms. McNulty: 

Commission staff have advised that undocketed Confidential Document Nos. 08505-99 and 

09422-99 can be returned to the source. The documents are enclosed. 

Please do not hesitate to call me if you have any questions concerning this material. 

Sincerely, 

liJ 
Kay Flynn, Chief 

Bureau of Records 

Enclosure 
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